
 

9th February 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Today we held a special assembly to say farewell to Sarah, our fantastic PSA, who is leaving to take on a 
new counselling role.  Many thanks for all that you have done for the children and their families and we 
wish you every success in your new venture.  You will be missed. 
Earlier this week we interviewed for a new PSA and I am delighted to say that Sam Kingshott will be 
taking up the post later this term. 
 

Congratulations to our Youth speak team who 
got through the second round of the tournament 
and are now looking forwards to competing in 
the Regional finals during March. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǿŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜŘ {ŀŦŜǊ LƴǘŜǊƴŜǘ Řŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ǘƘŜƳŜ ōŜƛƴƎ Ψ/ǊŜŀǘŜΣ /ƻƴƴŜŎǘ ŀƴŘ {ƘŀǊŜ wŜǎǇŜŎǘΥ ! 
ōŜǘǘŜǊ ƛƴǘŜǊƴŜǘ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳΦΩ  The younger children considered ways that they can be  safe online and 
also how they can be kind to others offline and online whilst the older children learnt to recognise 
positive and negative behaviours online as well as thinking about how their own online behaviour can 
ƛƳǇŀŎǘ ƻƴ ƻǘƘŜǊǎΩ ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎǎΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ ƻǳǘ ƳƻǊŜΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ǳǎŜŦǳƭ ƭƛƴƪ ǘƻ ŦƛƭƳǎ ŀƴŘ ǉǳƛȊȊŜǎ based 
around this theme: https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018 
A couple of weeks ago Year 5 started learning about this topic and began to create posters which they 
have 
displayed 
around 
the school. 
Here is 
their main 
display 
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Year 1 and 2 spent a lovely morning walking to and exploring the park which supported their learning 
about whether the things they saw were human or physical features.  It got very cold towards the end of the trip 
but they were so lucky because it started to snow! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



They have also been thinking about 
inspirational women in recognition of 
the 100 year anniversary since women 
got the vote. Here is work by Seth, 
Maud, Fernanda and Julia. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile here are examples of Year 1 children 

doing that little bit extra to improve their work, 

whether it is maths, English or Home Learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


